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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 

 
We raised a phenomenal £480.00 for Children in Need last Friday; this is the largest 
amount we have ever raised for this very worthy cause. Thank you so much to  
everyone for your amazing generosity and support in such challenging times. 
 
Our Christmas Craft Night was held on Thursday evening with over 150 families 
attending. The five craft activities for the children included Christingle oranges, 
snowman biscuits, Christmas wreath cards, tea light jars and snowman calendars. 
It was just wonderful to see all our families together again and lots of our ex 
pupils. Thank you to all our amazing staff for making the evening possible. A very 
special ‘thank you’ to Miss Pajak, Mrs Jackson, Mrs Hegarty and Mrs Fox for the 
hours of preparation of the resources at home – both on an evening and over 
several weekends. 
 
Friday 2 December Christmas Fair 1:15pm 

 
To make our Christmas Fair a success next Friday, 2 December, we are kindly 
asking for your amazing support! We should be extremely grateful if you could 
provide us with some items for the following stalls:  

 Raffle/Tombola  

 Bottle Stall  

 
Thank you, we couldn’t do what we do without your continued kindness and 
generosity. 
 
We look forward to seeing you…and Santa  
 
 
Monday 5 December PD Day: school closed to the children. 
 
 
Thursday, 8 December 2022 is going to be a fabulous day! 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 
Rudolph Fun Run to support Teesside Hospice   
 
Monday 12 December  
 
Children are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers during the last week of term  
starting Monday, 12 December.  This will ensure the get their wear out of their jumpers 
as we know one day is never enough! 
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Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Cook’s and Mr Beckett’s classes, for receiving a 
visit from Leonardo this week. 100% of the children in both classes scored 100% in  
their spelling test.  Well done Classes 5 & 6! 
 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Mrs Hague’s, Mrs Collinson’s and Miss Basham’s 
classes, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this week. 100% of the children in both 
classes scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 9 & 10! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Halle Jones, Frankie Miller, Hope Readman, 
Abbie Williams, Ella Wilson and Epiphany Whitlock. Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Bella Hunter, Eden Clements, 
Caleb Holmes, Tommy-Jay Cox, Osca Rugg, Spencer Main, Archie Brickley, 
Farrah Millington, Elena Learman, Olivia Baltrkevica, Liam McCaffrey, James Donnelly,  
Clayton Wearmouth, Mila Mitchell, Isaac Wilson, Joseph Scrafton, Oscar Dane, 
Jack Wright, Leo Lucas-Barker, Ollie Harkin, Ayana Stonehouse, Hope Readman, 
Xavier Kirk, Evie-Rae Nicholson, Amelia Elsy, Halle Jones, Joey Bullen, Ornela Thaci, 
Harry Gee, Isabella-Mae Broadhead, Jessie Wright, Harry Hickley and Violet Cassidy. 
 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Willow Guyer, Redcar Gymnastics, Durham competition 2nd overall in the Floor exercise; 
Zach Theaker, ‘Boro Rangers Man of the Match; 
Lola Beckett, Learn to Swim stage 4 and Rainbow Distance 20m; 
Leon Brickle, Redcar Cubs, Art, Friendship and Good Cub Badges; 
Xavier Kirk, Learn to Swim stage 3 and Rainbow Distance 10m. 
 
 
Class attendance this week goes to: Mrs Hood‘s class with 98.5%.  Well done Class 4! 
 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Miss Pajak‘s class.  Well done Class 13! 
 
 
Best kept toilets: Y2 Girls and Boys.  Well done Classes 5 and 6! 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 


